09/09/2022

Reference: Planning application No. IB/22/1965 — Licence to vary
premises licence at Voewood, High Kelling.

Dear Sir,

As a resident next to the venue named above, I would like to make
comments in support of this application.

The extension is for the use of a soundproof cellar bar contained within the
building and not outside.

The site is always monitored for noise and disorder with additional checks
by foot patrol in place. In the present economic crisis it is important to
support this business and safeguard the future of a listed building.

Yours faithfull
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The Licensing Section,
NNDC Council Offices,
Holt Road,

Cromer,

NR27 9EN





